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April 2, 2021

Ann Kroll

Project Planner/Manager at Chabot-Las Positas Community College District
Chabot-Las Positas Community College District

7600 Dublin Blvd.
Dublin, CA 94568

Email: akrolli@clpced.org

RE:  B20/21-08 Agriculture Science Horticulture Facility Project Bid

Mrs. Kroll:
We have discovered a clerical error in our bid submitted Tuesday, 3/30/21, for the B20/21-08
Agriculture Science Horticulture Facility Project. Our spreadsheet that adds all our line items up

did not include site concrete or approximately $350,000.00 worth of work. Pursuant to Public
Contract Code 5103 we request that our bid be withdrawn.

If you have any questions or if you require further information, please do not hesitate to call us at
415-524-8351.

We sincerely regret any inconvenience this may have caused and wish the College District a
successful project.

Sincerely,

Adare Coll

Adam Coll
Vice-President

CC: mmecclung(@clpecd.org
ineza@roebbelen.com
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